
 
  

2020/2021 Board 
            

radbaavl@gmail.com     
            

President          
Lucious Wilson  
General Manager 
Wedge Brewing Company 
            
Vice President 
vacant 
  
Treasurer          
Pattiy Torno       
Owner Curve Studios             
            
Secretary         
Lauren Turpin 
Owner & Executive Manager 
plēb urban winery 
 

 

  

Call to Order 
  

Introduction 
 
Motion to Approve Minutes from the last meeting 

 
Treasurer’s Report 
Pattiy Torno (RADBA Treasurer / Owner Curve Studios) 
  
RADPAC Report 
Tim Schaller 
 
City of Asheville - RADTIP Update 
Dustin Clemons (Program Manager - Innovation Districts) 
Stephanie Monson (Riverfront Office Director) 
Pattiy Torno - Grand Opening Tree Donation 
 
NBB Update 
Mike Craft (Marketing Director, Community Liaison) 
  
AARRC Update 
Darren Green (Committee Chair) 
 
RADA Update 
 
Old Business 

● Vice-chair position last call 
● Banner program 

 
New Business 

● New Email Address executivecommittee@radba.org 
● Update 144/159 Riverside 
● Wilma Dykeman Greenway Survey 
● March 20 Road Race 

 
 
 



*Next Meeting Tuesday, March 30th. Zoom link can be found on the RADBA 
website home page! 

 


